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 THEME – HOPE 
GLOBAL GOALS 

Service of Remembrance 

On Sunday and Monday we took part Services of Remembrance. Both services gave our children 
time to reflect and be thankful for the service men and women who work so hard keeping us safe. 
The children made some beautiful wreathes and were able to read out their own words of 
gratitude. Well done! Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who helped to walk the KS2 
children to the war memorial safely. It was a proud moment in the brief sunshine that seemed to 
appear just for us! 

Anti-Bullying Week 
All the children participated  in the anti-bullying 
campaign during PSHE and assembly times. Many 
children also remembered to wear odd socks on 
Tuesday. This gave our children an opportunities to 
express themselves and to celebrate their individuality. 
This year’s anti-bullying week focuses on the collective 
responsibility to stop bullying. This applies to schools 
and settings, children and young people, parents and 
carers. We are excited to empower our children with the 
positive message that when it comes to 
bullying, CHANGE STARTS WITH US. This 
of course continues everyday. 
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Parents Evening 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended their sessions to meet teachers to find out 
about the progress their children have made this term. These valuable meetings offer 
opportunities to see the children’s work  and to find out where they are placed against national 
expectations. The staff work incredibly hard to measure and track individual pupils. Giving 
feedback to parents and carers is part of this process to ensure that home learning supports the 
areas that need an extra boost. If you didn’t manage to make the appointment please do see your 
class teacher. 

Attendance at parents evening  

OAK 28/30  CHESTNUT 19/20  BEECH 23/24   WILLOW 23/29 

ASH  20/ 21   HAZEL  21/23.  SYCAMORE 25/27 

Children in Need   
Thank you for your kind donations. Mandy and 
PJ baked some delicious biscuits as a treat for 
playtime which were very quickly eaten! Little 
Seedlings donated all their takings from today’s 
session to this worthy cause. Pudsey Bear was 
very pleased with the efforts the children had 
made.  

THANK YOU ! 
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FONTS – Friends of North Tawton School 
All parents and carers can join the PTA and help in 
many ways throughout the year. Our next big event is 
our wonderful Christmas Fair. We are looking for 
people who would be willing to spare time to set up a 
stall, play games or join in with the fun on the day. 
The more people we can attract to the events, the 
more money we can raise for our children. This is just 
one way you could get involved. Please do get in 
touch if you would like to do more for our school. 

DONATIONS WELCOME for Draw Prizes 

Non-uniform day for the children £1 

Nursery/Oak Class and KS1 – chocolate boxes 

KS2 – bottles 

Thank you to Tamiko for the beautiful poster 
advertising our event. 
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Fund-raising for the school.  
This event was very popular last year! 
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Have a lovely weekend

Miss Chauhan

Monday 
18.11.19

Tuesday 
19.11.19

HAZEL CLASS 
ASSEMBLY 9:15

Wednesday 
20.11.19

Flu Nasal Immunisation IN HALL

Thursday 
21.11.19

Friday 
22.11.19

 Little Seedlings
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